Contact Information Interim Pastor: Rob Pearson rrwpearson@gmail.com 308-730-0945 Elders: Spencer Clouse, Chairman 402-314-0369 spencerclouse@hotmail.com Bill Boswell 402-363-9337 wilgrebos@gmail.com Denton Buller, Vice Chairman 402-366-4811 autocraft27@gmail.com Blake Burgess, Treasurer 402-710-2874 blake@burgessacegroup.com Glenn Hess 402-366-9474 hess_glenn@yahoo.com Kevin Uhler, Secretary 402-363-9828 kuhler@neb.rr.com Kids: Linda Buller 402-366-4820 autocraft27@gmail.com Kitchen: LeAnn Petersen 402-366-7753 leannpetersen@gmail.com **Bulletin:** Michelle Clouse 402-641-2268 michelleleaclouse@hotmail.com

PO Box 92, 701 Platte Avenue York, NE 68467 Phone: 402 362-7740

*announcements need to be submitted prior to noon on Thursday of each week

Email: info@yorkefree.com website: www.yorkefree.com

Welcome to York Evangelical Free Church

May 20, 2018 10:00 a.m. Interim Pastor Rob Pearson

Welcome & Announcements

Worship through Singing Together

Worship Through Prayer and Giving Kevin Uhler

Kid's Story

Worship through Study

Sermon: The Heart of a Servant

Text: Philippians 2:5-11

Closing

"The humble person is not one who thinks poorly of himself, he simply doesn't think of himself at all."

Warren Wiersbe

Nursery

Our Nursery is located off the right side of the conference room, which is through the west door of the sanctuary.

Sunday School

Adults - 9:05 am

Kids – 9 am Pre-K through 5th grade meet downstairs 6th – 8th grade meet upstairs

Fellowship

Feel free to join us in the foyer each Sunday morning at 9:30 am for a time of fellowship and snacks

Prayer & Praises

We are calling upon our family to lift the church up in prayer. Pray for our Elders and Pastor Rob as they continue working to get things in order, so we can begin the search for our new Pastor. Pray for one another, as we seek ways we can continue to serve within our church and ask for God to prepare those who will help with the pastoral search. Pray for our new Pastor, the man God has already chosen for our church, and his future ministry here.

I call on you, my God, for you will answer me; turn your ear to me and hear my prayer. Psalm 17:6

Health Concerns

- Paul Penke, Steve and Barb Buller's son-in-law
- Ray Makovicka
- Casey Burgess's Dad, Mark Jost
- Michelle Clouse

Prayer to End a School Year



God of wisdom, We thank you for all the gifts you have given us throughout this school year. We praise you for giving us life, for saving us in Christ, and for choosing us to be your people.

As we come to the end of this school year, we voice our gratitude for the good things you have done in us, and we praise you for all who have shared in the work of our schools. We ask you to bless them in your love and give them refreshment and peace. We praise you God, through Jesus Christ our Lord who lives and reigns forever and ever. Amen

Announcements

Some changes have been made to the church directory. Please check your mailbox for new pages. If you have any changes that need to be made or would like to be added to the directory, please contact Evelyn Batson at ejbatson@windstream.net or 402-660-0182.

Birthdays and Anniversaries

May 27th Austin and Danielle Kaliff

Upcoming Events and Important Dates

May 21st Elder Team Meeting 7 pm

June 11th Worship Planning Meeting 7 pm